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Statement of LWVWI Regarding 
Senate Bill 330 and Assembly Bill 305


The League of Women Voters of Wisconsin (LWVWI) opposes Senate Bill 330 and Assembly Bill 305, as the legislation does not address the needs of students in Wisconsin.
If signed into law, this will be the largest standalone increase to voucher spending in Wisconsin history.  It provides an increase of $3,000 for each voucher student at the high school level with proportionate increases in each of the four voucher programs.  This would provide an incentive for private schools to recruit more students in the voucher program, all while leaving public schools behind. 
As a part of this, there is a $1,000 increase in the spending limit (aka revenue limit) for the lowest spending public school districts. However, there is no increase in the bill for the state spending tied to the increase in the spending limit.  Local districts will have to foot much of that bill themselves. 
This is not a good deal for Wisconsin’s public schools and the 854,00 students they serve.  The LWVWI has been consistently and vocally opposed to privatizing education through vouchers and independent charters.  We oppose this huge increase in funding to private schools at the expense of spending on public education.  
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